AUDIOLOGISTS

Caring for America’s Hearving
AUDIOLOGY AWARENESS CAMPAIGN

The Audiology Awareness Campaign® (AAC) is proud to announce the Fifth Annual “Listen Up
America“® Week, National Hearing Screening Week, May 14™ through 18" 2012. This week long
event provides opportunities to raise awareness about hearing loss and hearing loss prevention and to
promote treatment that can improve the quality of life for those who experience hearing loss.

Audiologists around the country will offer free hearing screenings during Listen Up America Week. In
2011, the AAC was featured in 851 internet articles and 41 newspaper articles throughout the country
promoting the event.

Consumers will be directed to the AAC website: www.audiologyawareness.com or the AAC hotline
888 833-EARS to find an audiologist in their area. Consumers will then contact your office to schedule
an appointment during this week. AAC will promote this nationally and audiologist that participate will
receive camera ready materials to promote in their area. Be a part of this national event, call 800-445-
8629 or email Christina@jee.com today to register your office, hospital, or clinic.

AAC is a 501(c)3 and donations are tax deductable.

Make sure you sign up TODAY!!!
The fee is $100.00 (maintain online information for 1 year) or $150.00 for three years, please complete
the information below:

NAME:
(Audiologist and Office/Hospital/Facility)

BUSINESS ADDRESS:

CITY STATE ZIP

BUSINESS PHONE NUMBER

EMAIL ADDRESS

BUSINESS WEBSITE

Please make check payable to the Audiology Awareness Campaign. For credit card payment, complete
information below. Fax form to AAC at 803-765-0860 or mail to:
Audiology Awareness Campaign, 1 Windsor Cove Suite 305, Columbia, SC 29223

Amount Remitted U.S. $
Please bill my credit card: VISA MC

Number EXP: Security Code:

Name on credit card:




Signature:




